
I am writing to object to the following policies
SP PL10 pages80_87 and Policy SP PL9 and Policy SA45 and SA54

I am totally opposed to any building on green belt land.  As well as being part of historic Enfield Chase, this 
borough needs green spaces to counteract the increasing levels of pollution which is causing more respiratory 
and other illness to residents and children and stress on the NHS.  Our roads are already congested and these 
developments will make matters worse for cyclists, children and walkers. 

There are many opportunities to build affordable homes on brown sites.  Many shops have now closed and high 
streets could be regenerated if they were converted to housing.

The current inferstructure of utilities, schools,water will not sustain this development

Finally the only people who will benefit will be developers from outside the area.


